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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER  

“To help each person here to achieve his or her best in work and play.  

To celebrate whatever is good and follow in the footsteps of Jesus by supporting and forgiving each other.  

For the honour and glory of God.”  

Friday 17th January 2025 

This week we welcomed Bishop John to St Anne’s for the opening of our new chapel room in Key 

Stage Two. We surprised Mr Pownell (our beloved governor) by naming our new chapel room after 

him. We held a beautiful assembly to thank Mr Pownell for his dedication and commitment to St 

Anne’s- it was such a speacial day full of happiness and celebration! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see below this week’s link to the ‘Wednesday Word’ leaflet. It is inspired by the coming 
Sunday’s Gospel. It is designed in a family friendly way and has lots of fun and engaging 
activities for the children to complete. I hope you enjoy! The Wednesday Word link: 
 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/joy?pid=MTA101634&v=160.3 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/joy?pid=MTA101634&v=160.3
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Nursery 

This week Nursery have been practising writing their names using different types of materials such as 

playdough, using pens on white boards and trying chalk on the playground!  

   

Reception  

Reception have been learning a new story map - Little Red Riding Hood. They learnt four new words 

- crimson, enchanted, greedily and captured! We also made wonderful winter collages using a variety 

of different materials and textures.  
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Year One  

In Music we have been playing recorders in time to different songs. We needed to use our listening 

skills and demonstrated great confidence, performing in front of our friends. 

   

Year Two 

 Year Two planned and carried out a science experiment testing waterproof and non-waterproof 

materials. They were tasked with keeping their gingerbread man dry. Great discussions from Year 2!  
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Year Three  

This week Year Three have started our new RE topic 'Journeys'. We have learnt Bishop John's prayer 

'Stay with us Lord on our journey.' We made clay footprints that represent how Jesus will always be 

with us throughout our lives.   

     

Year Four 

 

Year Four have completed their protective Amulets 
this week during our history lessons. We have also 
learnt about medicine in Ancient Greek and 
Roman societies. 
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Year Five 

In Year Five this week we enjoyed welcoming our visitor from The Wild Roadshow. We learnt lots of 
interesting facts and we loved meeting the animals! 

 

  

Year Six    

Year Six have made their own information leaflets about Stockport Air-raid shelters. They used 

everything they had learned on the trip to create informative, persuasive leaflets. 
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What’s On!  

Monday – Multi sports Juniors  

Tuesday – Cheer Juniors  

Wednesday – Performing Arts Reception onwards & Dodgeball Year 1 & 2 

Thursday – Football Juniors & Year 2  

Friday – Multi sports Year 1 & 2  

          Forthcoming Events 

 

Attendance 

If your child is absent, please contact school daily either on the telephone messaging service or on Parent 

Mail.    

Year Two are our attendance winners this week! 99.6% Well done!  
 

 
 

 

Class   Attendance  

    Reception  99.4% 

Year One    

98.2% 

Year Two    

99.6% 

Year Three   94.1% 

Year Four   97.9% 

 Year Five      

 92.8% 

Year Six  95.8% 
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Jacob, Dominic & Eric!!!  


